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 Craig Chivers OBJ2015/3683/P 25/08/2015  20:29:44 Hello, I would like to express objection to the proposed aircon unit. We already have multiple aircon 

units at the back of our building, and this will only add to the noise that we can already hear.

Flat 6

24 Warner Street

 Tahmazian OBJ2015/3683/P 25/08/2015  21:23:25 There are already a fair number of air conditioning condensers installed, those produce a high level of 

noise when active. Logically this happens when temperatures rise and when the need to open windows 

increases. The noise is simply unbearable, adding more of these devices would be a nightmare for all 

the people who have windows/balconies overlooking this part of the building. We already suffer from 

deliveries every morning at 6.50am, the rubbish men coming at 7am, living here is already quite tiring 

noisy-wise, we should aim at reducing the number of decibels rather than pushing it up with such 

works.

24 Warner street
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